
TOWN OF LANARK 
PROCEEDINGS OF THE SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Friday, September 16, 2011 
 
The Lanark Town Board met at the Town Hall on Friday, September 16, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Chairperson Mike Pagel, Supervisor Bill McKee, Supervisor Elmer Garms, the Clerk, Cheryl Leatherman, and 2 residents 
were present.  Notices were posted at the Town Hall and the Town Bulletin Boards at the Badger Cemetery and 
Clinton/Spring Creek Roads. 
 
1. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairperson M. Pagel.  
 
2. The Board discussed the request by Shirley Chudzik to temporarily place an older mobile home/trailer on her property 

at 10292 Otto Road to live in while she rebuilds her home after it was destroyed by a fire this week.  Motion by M. 
Pagel seconded by B. McKee and carried 3-0-0 to endorse Shirley Chudzik placing a mobile home of greater 10 
years of age on her property at 10292 Otto Road for temporary living purposes during the reconstruction of her home 
on the same property.  Removal of the mobile home should occur at the time of completion of the home or no later 
than November 1, 2012. 

 
3. Motion to adjourn by B. McKee seconded by M. Pagel at 6:20 p.m. carried 3-0-0. 
 
These minutes were taken at a meeting of the Town of Lanark Board held on the 16th day of September 2011 and were 
entered into the record book this _____ day of _______________ 2011 by: 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Clerk, Town of Lanark 


